
Closing Remarks

 Thank you to all participants and presenters at the first WA State 
Collegiate Recovery Conference! 

 Future seed grant funding for July 2021-2022 will be focused on 2-year 
colleges. Watch for the application announcement!

 Stay tuned! Conference attendees will be receiving emails about 
future State of WA collegiate Recovery opportunities

 For information please visit the WSU Collegiate Recovery Support 
Initiative webpage: https://cougarhealth.wsu.edu/collegiate-recovery/

 Need more information? Please contact Jon Wallis at 
jonathan.wallis@wsu.edu
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